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THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

November 12, 1924. 

My dear Senator Smith: 

Mr. Slemp has brought to me your letter 
to him, telling of your gratification at the 
outcome in Uiinnesota and Ilinneapoli s, and I cannot 
deny myself the pleasure of personally thanking 
you for your own splendid part in bringing about 
the magnificent result in Minnesotao It was one 
of the great victories of the campaign, 

Very truly yours, 

Honorable E. E. Smith, 
625 New York Life Building, 

Minneapolis, Minnesota, 




